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Two Boats School 

Hello Everyone, 

Here is the first edition of term 2B. It has 

certainly been a very busy week! The GCSE 

Examination period has begun and we have 

had some exams this week. Good luck to all 

our Year 11 students. 

Thursday 7th March we said Goodbye to 

Lennix Henry who will leave Ascension for St 

Helena on the weekend. It was lovely to have 

you as a part of our TBS Family Lennix. All of 

us here at TBS wishes you and your family the 

very best for the future! 

  

 

As is our normal practice for the first assembly 

of each term we had our pastoral/celebration 

assembly, the assembly started with Miss 

Young’s presentation on the Power of 

Laughter, which was very apt for the day 

when staff and students were sat dressed in 

their World Book Day costumes. The 

celebration part kicked off with certificates 

being awarded to our Star of the term (2a) 

students as voted for by their class teachers.  

 

This was followed by the awards for most 

House points of the term for each sector.  

 

The House cup for this week was awarded 

once again to Elliots with 160 points and our 

star of the week awards went to Zyah 

Lawrence in Primary and Jacob Yon in 

Secondary.  
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(Winners of the Week – Elliots) 

 

 

Congratulations and well done to all! 

 

Thank you to all the students who entered the 

Your Voice Matters competition. We had 

some fantastic entries. Mrs Giles then 

displayed the entries for all staff to vote for 

their favourite entry in each category. The 

entries with the most votes were then 

awarded prizes. The vote was very close! 

Congratulation to all our overall winners! 

 

 

Prizes awarded were donated to us by the Bad 

Company Fishing Adventures team. Thank 

you! 

Today TBS celebrated World Book Day and 

once again students with the support of their 

parents went all out and there were some 

amazing costumes. Great job and well done to 

you all! 

Please read on to see some of the costumes 

and to find out what students got up to during 

the day.  

That’s it for this week! 

Tania Maggott 
Head Teacher 
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Hello from Year 5 &6 

This term our focus in science has been about 

space. We had lots of questions about how 

the solar system works and our place within 

it.  

We began by finding out 

old ideas of 

how the solar 

system worked 

and then began 

to explore how these changed over time due 

to different scientific discoveries and new 

thinking. We found out about the different 

planets, their order in distance away from the 

sun and how this affects their climate. We 

explored the connections between the Earth’s 

orbit of the sun and its rotation and that of 

our seasonal year and night and day.  

 

               Much of our learning involved practical 

demonstrations at Earth level! These included; 

creating the solar system in the playground, 

modelling night and day using a wheely chair 

and a torch, and learning about the phases of 

the moon using Jaffa cakes or Oreo cookies! 

(our favourite bit!)  

             “Did you know that Pluto is now classified as 

a dwarf planet?”  

              “Did you know that the planets move around    

the sun?”  

As part of our Cooking Design technology 

curriculum this term we have been exploring 

sweet and savoury recipes. We also learned 

about the research, design, plan, create and 

evaluative process involved in making a 

product.  This term we made our own 

burgers.          

We first of all 
recapped what we 
knew about food 
hygiene and safety 
BEFORE we went 
into the kitchen. 
We then designed 
our own burgers, 
thinking about not 
only what tasted 
good, but also 

what would also look appetizing too!  

We planned 
what we 
would need 
to make 
them and 

the 
equipment 

that we 
needed.  
We mixed, kneaded, baked, chopped, and 

fried! We also added our own toppings!  

“We got to try new recipes and taste new 

foods!”  

“I liked that we got to cook and that it tasted 

good!”  

This half term we are learning about forces in 

Science and ‘The Ancient Kingdom of Benin’ in 

History. We are learning about persuasive 

writing in English and the miracles of Jesus in 

RE. We will also be working with MR D in DT. 
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YEARS  
5 & 6 

 

YEARS 
3 & 4 

 

YEARS 
1 & 2 

 

NURSERY & 
RECEPTION 

 

Some of the staff. Can you guess which 
book we were representing? 

Happy World Book Day! As per tradition, we had a fantastic parade showcasing the wonderful 
costumes that the students wore in celebration their favorite book characters or word on Friday 
the 8th of March. Here are some images of our parade. 
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Our Winners… 
EYFS -ELI 
Yr1&2- Lilly-Beth 
Yr3&4 -Zoe 
Yr5&6 -Tanzi 

All the adults in the school also shared their favourite books and using just 
the book covers, we all had to guess which book was chosen by which adult. 
Can you guess which book matches the adults at our school? 

 

 
  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 


